
 

 

Wednesday 6th September 2023 
Welcome back 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
Welcome back for the new school year.  I hope you enjoyed your time together over the summer 
holidays.  It has been great to see how well all children have settled back into school today – they 
look so smart in their active uniforms. 
 
How can I help my child’s learning this year? 
At Chapel Street we are proud to work in partnership with parents, carers and our wider community.  
We will share more information soon about the events and workshops we would love parents and 
carers to attend and take part in across the year. 
 
We are also asking all children and parents / carers to commit to the three goals below.  Consistently 
doing these across the year will help your child to make better progress and achieve well with their 
learning.  You can find out more on the attached letter and on our website here: 
https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/our-school/school-improvement/  

 

To make Chapel Street 
great this year… 

   

Our school will work 
together to… 

Improve attendance 
for the whole school 

to at least 94%. 

Improve writing 
across the curriculum. 

Improve outcomes 
through high quality, 

timely feedback. 

To help us achieve this… 

All pupils will… 
Get ready to come to 

school in the 
mornings. 

Try their best with 
their writing in all 

lessons. 

Tell their teacher 
when they have an 

idea. 

All parents and carers 
will… 

Book holidays, trips 
and appointments 

outside of term time. 

Read with your 
child(ren) every day 

for at least 15 
minutes. 

Respond to 
parent/carer surveys. 

 
If you have any questions or would like to talk about your child’s learning, please see their class 
teacher or send a message on Class Dojo.   
 
I look forward to seeing you on the gates soon, 

 
Mrs E. Hughes 
Headteacher 

https://www.chapelstreetprimary.co.uk/our-school/school-improvement/

